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In Golden Book  
This Week 

Class 1 
Brandon & Nika 

 
Class 2 

Lacey & Julia 
 

Class 3 
Marshall & Jack 

 
Class 4 

Leo & Tommy 
 

Class 5 
Lolly & Lacie 

 
Class 6 

Sammie & Harrison-Lee 
 

Nursery 
Layla, Harlen, 

Christian & Lexy 
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Reading at home 
 

This week children in school have started to bring 
home reading books. We have also sent out 

information about how to support your children with 
reading at home during the week. Reading at home is 

really important to give children as many 
opportunities as possible to become fluent and 

confident readers.  
Please write in your child’s Reading Record every time 
they read so they can collect prizes in school. Reading 

Records will be checked every Monday. Every 10 
reads your child can collect a small prize. Every 50 

reads and they can choose a book to take home and 
keep. 

The system will be the same as last term with new 
books coming home on Monday and being returned 
to school on Friday. This system allows us to keep 

everyone as safe as possible.  
Your child does not need to bring their reading book 
to school every day, we have other books in school 

for children to read during the week.  

This week it has felt a lot more ‘normal’ in school and nursery with everyone busy 
with learning and spending time together. Attendance has been high for lots of 
children which is really good after being at home. We are really proud of how well 
everyone has settled back in.  

Please can we remind parents to socially distance on the school site. 
We appreciate that it is hard with lots of people coming and going but 
we still need to keep everyone as safe as possible. The infection rate in 
Telford has dropped and we want to play our part in keeping it low.  

PE in school 
Children in school must 

wear school uniform 
everyday and have their 
PE kit in school all week. 

Reception 
PE on Monday & Friday 

Year 1 
PE on Wednesday & 

Friday 
Year 2 

PE on Tuesday & Friday 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45       
£2 per day 

 More information 
available in the school 

office.  

Please come to the hall 
door for Breakfast 

Club. 

Attendance 
Whole School– 92.61% 
Class 1— 96.03% 
Class 2— 89.39% 
Class 3— 92.31% 
Class 4— 96.11% 
Class 5— 91.46% 
Class 6—  89.68% 
2s Nursery— 80.17% 
3s Nursery— 86.41% 
 

Lates - 22 
 

Lost learning =  
1h  12mins 
 

Early Bird - Class 3 

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 
looking for people 
who eat a healthy 

diet 

Testing 
Adults in households with primary 

school, secondary school and college 
age children, including childcare and support bubbles, 
are advised to test themselves twice every week at 

home. The twice-weekly test kits in Telford & Wrekin 
(for people feeling well, with no coronavirus 

symptoms) can be accessed 1:30-7pm from any 
testing site (the nearest is Donnington Wood Bowling 
Club, School Road, Donnington, Telford, TF2 8HU.  

Anyone with main or precautionary coronavirus 
symptoms is advised to book a test immediately at 

one of the borough's NHS ‘Test and trace’ sites. 

A big thank 
you to 

everyone 
who has 

supported Comic Relief 
today. We will let you 
know next week how 

much money we raised. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fdata_images%2F598578.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fgerm-cliparts.html&docid=t296fZrZlArCwM&tbnid=qigimvP4B6J96M%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiPh_3KgvffAhWTShUIHQuIBf0QMwhcKAow


Parking 
 
 
 

To help keep pupils and 
parents safe on the 

school site we request 
that you do not drive 
onto the school site at 
the start or end of the 
day or nursery session. 

Please do not park in the 
Children’s Centre car 

park. 
 

Disabled parking spaces 
are available in the car 
park by the Nursery 

entrance and the 
Children’s Centre car 

park. If you need to use 
one of these spaces 

please talk to the school 
office to request a permit 
and make sure you also 

display a valid blue 
badge.  The spaces may 
only be used if the blue 
badge holder is the child 

coming to nursery / 
school or the adult blue 
badge holder is getting 
out of the car to bring a 

child in to nursery or 
school.  

Water 
Bottles 

 
Please make 
sure your 
child has a 
water bottle 

in school 
everyday. If 

your child has a different 
drink for lunchtime then 
please put this in their 
lunch box. Water is 

available for all children 
in the hall at lunchtime. 


